
CELL PHONE OR ELECTRONIC DEVICE USAGE AGREEMENT 
 

In this age of technology, the school is aware of the communication value of having access to a 
cell phone or electronic device. Therefore, the school has elected to set up a new cell phone or 
electronic device usage agreement. With the privilege of allowing cell phones or electronic devices to be 
on campus, comes a responsibility to use them appropriately. The school has established the following 
rules for students and parents to follow if students would like to have his or her cell phone on campus. 
These rules are set up by the St. David Unified School District. 

 
1. Cell phone or electronic device usage on campus is a privilege not a right. 
 
2. Cell phone or electronic device must be off during all classes and assemblies. 

 
3. Parent(s)/Guardians(s) are not to contact students via his or her cell phone during classes. If you need 

to contact your child, please contact the office. The office will get a message to your child. 
 

 
  
 

The consequences for breaking this agreement are listed below. 
 

1. First Offense ‐ Cell phone/Electronic device will be confiscated.  The parent must pick up the 
item. 

2. Second Offense – Cell phone/Electronic device will be confiscated and held in the office for 
one full week. (Yes, that means the weekend!) At the end of the week, the parent must pick 
up the item. 

3. Third Offense – Cell phone/Electronic device will be held until the end of the current 
semester. At the end of the semester, the parent must pick up the item. 


